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January 2, 2019 
 
Dear Valued Supporter: 
 
This donation request is being sent on behalf of the Oregon Hunter’s Association (OHA), 
Tualatin Valley Chapter, for our annual fundraising efforts. We are looking for donations for 
our 36th annual fundraising Banquet Auction. We reach out to supporters, such as yourself, to 
thank you for your current and past support and contributions.  We ask you to join us again or 
as a first time supporter, as we prepare for our fundraising events. 
 

The Tualatin Valley Chapter serves West Portland and all of Washington County.  The OHA 
membership is made up of hunters who advocate for wildlife, habitat restoration, protecting 
hunter’s rights in Oregon and youth outdoor programs.  All of the funds raised at our events 
stay in Oregon, the majority stay in our local chapter area.  As a qualifying 501(c)(3), Federal 
Tax ID #93-1117967, our chapter may receive tax deductible bequests or gifts. 
 

Our fundraising auction and banquet will be held on Saturday, April 6, 2019, at NW Events & 
Environments in Hillsboro, Oregon.  We anticipate an attendance of over 250.  The format of 
our fundraiser is a combination of raffle drawings, live and silent auctions, plus activities for 
the youth in attendance to participate in. 
 

We hope you will support us this year by donating one or more items to our auction.  We are 
seeking cash donations, sponsorships and goods and services that can be used in our raffle 
drawings or auctions. We are also interested in buy one, get one offers and would love to 
support local businesses. Any and all contributions are deeply appreciated. Donors will 
receive a listing in the event program, recognition on our website, and our Facebook page.  
 

Some of the local projects we fund with auction proceeds include habitat restoration projects, 
removal of invasive plants in the forest, youth education programs, youth shotgun, youth 
archery and BB gun leagues, scholarships, illegal dump cleanups in the forest and the Turn-In 
Poachers (TIP) program.  We are advocates for women and family participation in hunting 
and enjoying the outdoors. 
 

Getting out the word of what we do is important. Participating and enjoying all of the outdoor 
activities together with family and friends is a fantastic thing and we should expand that to 
bring others along. Take someone new out with you and pass along the joy of the things you 
like to do outdoors with others.  Proceeds will help fund our youth and family orientated 
activities. Please complete the enclosed Sponsorship Form and return it to us by March 2, 
2019 for the annual fundraising Banquet Auction. If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact our heads of this effort—Vice President Tony Kind at 503-290-6143 or our Secretary 
Melody Kind at 503-502-0611.  
 

Thank you for your consideration and your support of the Oregon Hunter’s Association, 
Tualatin Valley Chapter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Steve Hodges, President 
OHA Tualatin Valley Chapter 



 

 

Support the Tualatin Valley Chapter 
Oregon Hunter’s Association 

2019 Fundraising Efforts 

Sponsorship & Donation Form 

Each chapter of the OHA participates in habitat and wildlife projects pertinent to their area of the state. 
The Tualatin Valley Chapter supports the cleanup and habitat enhancement of the Tillamook State Forest 
and Forest Center, as well as other chapters projects within the state.  We co-sponsor the Junior Winter 
Trapshooting League at the Hillsboro Trap & Skeet Club and have an ongoing scholarship program. We 
also sponsor local Youth Shotgun, Archery and BB Gun Clubs.   Our focus is on family, traditions and get-
ting out and doing things together.  
 

Donation sponsors will receive recognition in the fundraiser program, our monthly newsletter to OHA 
members, recognition on our website and Facebook page. We anticipate over 300 OHA members and 
guests to attend the annual banquet.  
 

The OHA is a 501(c)(3) and your sponsorship is a tax-deductible contribution.  
Federal Tax ID# 93-1117967  

You will be provided with an in-kind receipt for the fair market value of your prize or contribution.  
 

Make a difference for Oregon’s wildlife and habitat restoration today!  
Learn more at www.TualatinValleyOHA.com  or Facebook at: Oregon Hunters Association Tualatin Valley Chapter  

The mission of the Oregon Hunter’s Association (OHA) is  
“Protecting Oregon’s wildlife, habitat and hunting heritage.” 

 

If you are able to support us with a prize or donation, please fill out and return this to:  
 

OHA Tualatin Valley Chapter, 33 S 18th Ct, Cornelius OR 97113  
 or email us at TVCHA@Outlook.com  

 

Company:       Contact Name: 
 
Address:        
 
City & State:          Zip Code: 
 
Email:          Phone: 
 
We are able to provide the following cash, prize, service or in-kind donation:    Cash donation $ 
 

Prize or in-kind (i.e. professional service) donation description: 
 

Estimated value for prize, professional service or in-kind donation $ 
 

Please Check below the method of receiving the prize: 
 

 It will be mailed to OHA Tualatin Valley Chapter,  33 S. 18th Ct, Cornelius OR 97113  

 Contact Tony Kind, 503.290.6143 or email tony@Scottiesautobody.com for pickup/drop off  

 Contact Melody Kind, 503.502.0611 or email hidden_valley1@hotmail.com for pickup/drop off  
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